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Good afternoon:
 
I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed changes to CR 71. I think that the
amendments would pose a hardship to attorneys and that attorneys will be less likely to
represent a client they have any concern about, which could ultimately limit a potential client's
access to the judicial system. As a result, I think that the proposed changes should be denied. 
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
Nahal 
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